
 
 

 

  

 

  

   

   

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

    

 

    

       

      

 

   

 

         

    

    

   

   

 

 

 

        

      

  

  

  

 
 

 

 
 

2021 Division Road North 

Kingsville, Ontario  N9Y 2Y9 

(519) 733-2305 

www.kingsville.ca 

kingsvilleworks@kingsville.ca 

June 3, 2021 

To: Administration & Members of Kingsville Council 

From: Kingsville Striking Committee 

RE: Striking Committee Update re: Appointments for Kingsville Migration Festival Committee 

Members of the Kingsville Striking Committee, comprised of Mayor Nelson Santos, Deputy Mayor Gord Queen and 

Councillor Tony Gaffan met on Friday, May 28th, 2021 to review updated applications for lay appointees in response to 

the recent public recruitment effort for the Kingsville Migration Festival Committee. 

Kingsville Migration Festival Committee Membership 

The Striking Committee is pleased to report that the effort to pursue applications from the public returned two applications 

for consideration. The applicants identified their genuine interest in expanding upon their current community involvement 

and offer to bring their experience and support to the committee. 

Upon review of all applications, the Striking Committee brings forward the following recommendation: 

Recommendation: 

That Council endorse the following appointments and update the municipal committee appointment bylaw for the 

Migration Festival Committee membership as presented to include: 

Bev Snyder Layne van Loo 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mayor Nelson Santos 

1 

mailto:kingsvilleworks@kingsville.ca
www.kingsville.ca

